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FATALITY 
 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic crash fatality that 
occurred on Friday, December 7 at approximately 9:09 P.M. The traffic crash 
occurred at the intersection of Northwest 31st Avenue and West Prospect Road in 
the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that a 2009 BMW 335i was traveling 
northbound on Northwest 31st Avenue approaching West Prospect Road. Vehicle 
two, a 2004 Toyota Corolla, was traveling southbound on Northwest 31st Avenue at 
West Prospect Road. The Toyota made a left turn onto West Prospect Road. The 
two vehicles collided in the intersection. 
 

The driver of the BMW was transported with serious injuries. The passenger was not 
injured.  
 

The driver of the Toyota was airlifted and succumb to his injuries at the hospital. The 
driver has been identified as Alton Mclean, B/M, 05/20/1994, a resident of the City of 
Lauderdale Lakes. 
 

The passenger of the Toyota was pronounced deceased on scene. The passenger 
has been identified as Tara Ferguson, B/F, 08/20/1992, a resident of the City of 
Coral Springs.  
 

The investigation into this fatality is active and charges are pending. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this fatality is encouraged to contact Traffic 
Homicide Investigator A. Johnson at 954-828-5825. 
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